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SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON SENATE BILL NO. 313

As Recommended by Senate Committee on 
Ways and Means

Brief*

SB 313 would amend provisions in the Legislative Post 
Audit  Act  governing  the  reporting  process  for  information 
technology  audits  performed  by  the  Legislative  Division  of 
Post  Audit.  Under the bill,  the Division would no longer be 
required  to  provide  written  reports  of  such  audits  to  the 
Governor and all three chief information technology officers, 
but  rather to the chief  information technology officer  of  the 
branch of government to which the audited entity belongs.

Background

The  bill  was  introduced  by  the  Legislative  Post  Audit 
Committee.  In  the  Senate  Committee,  the  Legislative  Post 
Auditor testified in support of the bill noting the proposed bill 
would  limit  the  distribution  of  confidential  information 
technology security audits to the agency, appropriate branch 
chief information technology officer, the Legislative Post Audit 
Committee,  and  the  Joint  Committee  on  Information 
Technology. 

The Senate Committee recommended the bill be passed 
and be placed on the Consent Calendar. 

There  was no fiscal  note  available  at  the  time of  the 
Senate Committee hearing. 

____________________
*Supplemental  notes  are  prepared  by  the  Legislative  Research 
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental 
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.kslegislature.org


